From: Gentet, Matthias

Sent: 24 April 2018 15:37
To: Gentet, Matthias
Subject: FW: *** URGENT *** Applications reference: 2017/3820/P & 2017/4723/L - 1

Chamberlain Street

From: Richard Simpson [mailto

Sent: 24 April 2018 14:44

To: Gentet, Matthias <Matthias.Gentet@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: *** URGENT *** Applications reference: 2017/3820/P & 2017/4723/L - 1 Chamberlain Street

Dear Matthias,

That's excellent news! Congratulations on your work on this
application.

I'm happy to withdraw the PHCAAC objections to the revised
applications.

Best wishes, and very many thanks for all your work,

Richard
Chair PHCAAC

On 23 April 2018 at 13:23, Gentet, Matthias <Matthias. Gentet@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Richard Simpson

The applicant has agreed to install a blind underneath the glazed ceiling covering the rear
lightwell.

Would you be happy to withdraw your objection as a whole so that both applications be
determined by delegated powers?

Kind regards



Matthias Gentet
Planning Technician

Telephone: 020 7974 5961

You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new
planning applications, decisions and appeals.



